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Message from the President

Board of Directors

Left to Right: Brad Haessly, Jeff Lappe, Rick Heinzen, 
Marty Reinhart, Bill Dahlke, Dan Drexler, Tom Griffith, 

Greg Leick, Glenn Linzmeier, Mark Anderson

Jeffery J. Lappe
CEO/President
NMLS# 431544

The first half of 2019 has been an exciting year for Partners 
Bank. When Marty Reinhart, our CEO, retired in May, I became 
the CEO/President. Marty will remain an integral member of the 
bank as he will continue to serve on the Board of Directors.   

The Bank and our employees have been working hard in order to 
give back to our communities we serve by providing donations, 
scholarships at our local high schools and volunteering at 
different events. We continue to make loans to help our local 
businesses, so they can thrive and help our communities grow.  
We look forward to seeing what the rest of 2019 will bring us.    
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What’s New
We would like to congratulate Marty Reinhart on his recent retirement from Partners Bank. 
His banking career of over 40 years spans from his start as a consumer loan officer at a 
suburban bank in Omaha, Nebraska, to finishing his career as CEO of Partners Bank, Marshfield. 
Marty and his family came to Marshfield in 1985. After serving in a number of different 
capacities in the banking industry, he took over the leadership of Heritage Bank in 2010. While 
here, he was instrumental in completing a merger between Heritage Bank and Stratford State Bank, 
creating Partners Bank. Marty has been very active in our community as well as a number of 
professional organizations. We know that they, as well as our entire staff, wish him many happy 
retirement years and will miss his leadership, knowledge and friendship. Congratulations, Marty!
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Community Support
Recently, four local high school graduates were awarded with scholarships for $750 each.

We are committed to encouraging educational opportunities for young people and 
believe in the importance of supporting our local communities through the support 
of students seeking higher education. 

We wish all of this year’s local graduates success with their future efforts!

Ashlee Kleinschmidt 
Marshfield 

Jacob Leick 
Stratford 

Carson Hildebrandt
Spencer 

Katie Hall
Columbus Catholic 
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We participated in the Marshfield 
Dairyfest “United We Can” can 

sculpture contest. Over 2,300 items 
were collected at this event, which 

were donated to local food pantries, 
and over $1,300 was raised. 

Special thanks to the Marshfield Area 
United Way and the Leadership 

Marshfield Project Group for 
creating this contest!

A big thank you to Hiller’s True Value 
Hardware and the many wonderful volunteers 

who went out to the communities of 
Marshfield, Spencer, Stratford, Rozellville, 

Hewitt, Auburndale and Pittsville to distribute 
over 15,000 American flags throughout 
each of the neighborhoods to celebrate 

the Fourth of July!

We are proud to support such a 
great patriotic event!

Marshfield Dairy Queen and Children’s 
Miracle Network Hospitals celebrated 

Miracle Treat Day on July 25th.
Our employees got to enjoy blizzards, and $1.00 

per blizzard sold was donated to the cause.
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Community Banking Month
April is recognized by the Wisconsin Banker’s Association as Community Banking Month. 
This gives us a great opportunity to give back to our local communities in many different ways! 
Independent community banks like ours are very important because when you bank locally, you 
are reinvesting in the community, contributing to the well-being of your neighbors and building a 
legacy of prosperity for our future generations. 

Marshfield Children’s Festival United Way N.O.W. Program Meal Packing

American Cancer Society Hope Lodge:
Prepared and served a meal for the residents

Feed My Starving Children Meal Packing
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Milwaukee Brewers 
tickets giveaway winner: Julie

Stratford FFA Alumni Dairy Breakfast 
tickets giveaway winner: Robin

Marshfield Dairyfest Mayor’s Breakfast 
tickets giveaway winner: Patti

Spencer Dairy Breakfast 
tickets giveaway winner: Breanna

Social Media

We recently created a Facebook and Instagram page to keep our followers up to date on community 
events, news and special offers. We have also done a few great giveaways so far this year. 

Visit our social media pages for more information about our next contest! 

Like us on Facebook @Partners Bank
Follow us on Instagram @PartnersBankWI
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Employee Spotlight
We would like to congratulate the following employees and board of director on their milestone anniversaries. 
Their hard work and dedication are appreciated and essential in providing you with the best customer service 
possible.

“Partners Bank is like a family to me. I enjoy working with our friendly 
customers and making a positive impact in our community!”

Janet Kleinschmidt 
Customer Service Representative

Celebrating 10 Years of Service

“Working at Partners Bank is very rewarding for me because I get to be a 
part of making people’s dreams come true!”

Linda Hinrichsen 
Vice President Mortgage Lender

NMLS #553585

Celebrating 5 Years of Service

“Working at Partners Bank has been a great career choice. I really 
enjoy working in the small town of Spencer, and our customers 
make the job very fulfilling.”

Sharon Schneider
Teller Supervisor

Celebrating 5 Years of Service

“WOW, 15 years ago – retired President Randy Malueg invited me to 
join Heritage Bank as a Director and the rest, as they say, is history. 

Working with former and current Directors has been a highlight of my 
time with Partners Bank. We are all focused with the same goal: to 
grow and improve the Bank. The merger between Stratford State Bank 
and Heritage Bank has made us a stronger bank and enables us to do 
more for our customers, both conveniently and efficiently. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish Marty Reinhart a happy 
retirement.  I had the privilege of interacting, learning and advising with 
him as well as former president Randy Malueg and now look forward to 
working with Jeff Lappe in that capacity.  

Thank you to our wonderful customers!  We are happy to assist you 
with your financial needs in a safe, secure and sound environment. As 
a customer of our bank, you can feel confident about your hometown 
financial institution. 

I am very proud to serve as a Director of Partners Bank.”

Rick Heinzen
Board of Directors

Celebrating 15 Years of Service
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Junior Savers Club

Heritage Gold Club
We are particularly proud and pleased to offer an exciting membership club designed for customers 
who are 55 years of age or better! Members of our Heritage Gold Club enjoy numerous benefits 
such as discounted financial services, discounted travel programs, educational seminars, 
and special club events and social activities. 

The club is very active and has an enthusiastic membership. The most recent extended trip taken 
was to visit Norway, Denmark and Sweden. The club also attends lots of events close to home such 
as Brewer games and shows at The Palace in Wisconsin Dells. 

If you are interested in becoming a Heritage Gold Club member, contact Donna in our Spencer office.

The Junior Savers Club is a way for children up to the age of 12 to save money and have fun doing 
it. Junior Savers are invited to participate in a variety of programs and, will receive newsletters with 
learning activities throughout the year. Every time they make a deposit, their name will be entered in 
a quarterly drawing; the winner will receive a $10.00 deposit into his/her account. 

Our most recent activity was hosting a movie night at the Roger’s Cinema in Marshfield for the 
release of Toy Story 4. If you are interested in signing up your child for Junior Savers, contact Holli in 
our Marshfield office.



Follow us!

www.PartnersBankWI.com

MARSHFIELD
OFFICE

907 N Central Ave
P.O. Box 730

Marshfield, WI 54449

Phone: 715-384-4005
Fax: 715-384-5224

SPENCER
OFFICE

201 W Clark St
P.O. Box 137

Spencer, WI 54479

Phone: 715-659-2430
Fax: 715-659-5455

STRATFORD
OFFICE

213100 St Hwy 97
P.O. Box 13

Stratford, WI 54484

Phone: 715-687-2411
Fax: 715-687-4441


